OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

November 29, 1961

Delhi-Taylor 0i1 Corroration
P.0, Drawer 1198
Farmington, New Mexico

Attn: HMr. George Higginbotham
Dear Jire

Reference is made to our oriyingl correspondence regaraing the

apparent casing failure on your #3 State well located in the NE
Section 16-30N=-9¥W.

As the leak in the casing in this well was discovered in July, 1961,
we believe thait sufficient time has elapsed for the commencement of

remedial work on this well. e are, therefore, directing that actual
work be commenced prior to December 10, 1961.

Yours very truly

Smery ¢, Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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